
From: Rich Novosel
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] coal ash
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 10:10:03 AM

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
Hi Mr. Brown, I am writing to ask you to do more to resolve the problem Illinois has with coal ash.
With more oversight from your office producers of coal ash will have to do more to contain these
harmful piles before the inevitable happens. Please be much more proactive. Thank you for listening
to my concerns.
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